The CITY OF DAYTONA BEACH

—~ — ——— “THE WORLD'S MOST FAMOUS BEACH" ——————~——

Office of the Deputy City Manager/Administrative and
Development Services Department

To: James V. Chisholm, City Manager /]%{p
From: James Morris, Deputy City Manager/Administrative Services_

Date: January 23, 2018 T/’

Re: Locally Funding Agreement between the State of Florida

Department of Transportation and the City of Daytona Beach

Action by the City Commission is requested for Commission approval of an
agreement with the Florida Department of Transportation for the design and future
construction of improvements on East International Speedway Boulevard. The
agreement will be a locally funded agreement between the City of Daytona Beach
and the State of Florida Department of Transportation. The action will allow
execution of an agreement memorializing the previously approved City Commission
action agreeing to provide funding in the amount of $750,000 to advance design and
engineering work associated with the East International Speedway Boulevard
improvement project.

City Commission approval is recommended by staff.
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